Custer County Library Foundation



November 2023
Dear Applicant,


The Custer County Library Foundation has an opening on the Executive Council for the Foundation which manages the work of the Foundation.  There is a review process for candidates and the Bylaws require an election by existing Council members of new members.  The Council would appreciate it if you would share your interest in the position and your background and skills to aide in selecting to fill the open position(s).


Please tell us why you are interested in serving on the Foundation Council and provide a short biography and description of your work skills.  Please include contact information for phone, mail, and email.  Your letter need not be lengthy, one page is sufficient.  Submit your letter to the following address:

Foundation Council President
   OR     via email put Attention Foundation Council in the subject-

c/o Custer County Library

line and email to (rosekor@gmail.com)

447 Crook Street

Custer, SD 577730

We appreciate you interest in the Foundation and libraries in our community,

Rose M. Kor, Council President

Custer County Library Foundation

